
 

Surabaya, May 2nd, 2025 
Number​ :​ 018/ELTC/UKP/2025 
Attachment(s)​:​  - 
Subject​ :​ Invitation to Participate Asian Faculty Workshop (AFW)  
 
Greetings from Petra Christian University, Surabaya, Indonesia. 
 
We are pleased to invite faculty members from your respected institution to participate in the 
3rd Asian Faculty Workshop (AFW), held on July 14–19, 2025, in Surabaya, Indonesia. 
This workshop is organized in collaboration with the Asian University President Forum 
(AUPF), bringing together educators from member institutions and others across Asia and 
beyond. 
 
With the theme “Advancing Higher Education with AI: Innovations, Ethics, and Future 
Workforce Preparedness,” the event features engaging lectures, sharing sessions, 
hands-on workshops, and site visits that explore the evolving role of AI in academia. The 
event has assembled excellent speakers with relevant expertise and experience in the use 
of AI in academia and industry. 
 
Please find attached the event poster and information booklet for your reference and further 
sharing. We would be grateful if you could consider sending your faculty members to 
participate in this event. Each institution is encouraged to recommend 2–3 participants. 
 
Should you have any questions or require further details, feel free to contact us at 
eltc@petra.ac.id  
 
Thank you for your continued partnership. We look forward to welcoming your faculty in 
Surabaya. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Head of Excellence in Learning & Teaching Center (ELTC) 
Petra Christian University 
 

 
Liauw Toong Tjiek (Aditya Nugraha) 
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